
Unitil Schedules Fourth Quarter 2015 Earnings Conference Call

January 21, 2016

HAMPTON, N.H., Jan. 21, 2016 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Unitil Corporation (NYSE:UTL) (www.unitil.com) will host a quarterly conference call to
discuss fourth quarter and year-end 2015 financial results on Thursday, January 28, 2016, at 2:00 PM Eastern Time.  Financial results for fourth
quarter and year-end 2015 will be released before the market opens on Thursday, January 28, 2016.  Financial and other statistical information will be
accessible from the "Investors" section of Unitil’s website at www.unitil.com/investors.

       

What:     Unitil Corporation Fourth Quarter 2015 Earnings Conference Call

       

When:     January 28, 2016 @ 2:00 PM Eastern Time

       

Where:     www.unitil.com/investors

      Click the link "Q4 2015 Unitil Earnings Conference Call"

       

How:     Live over the Internet – log on to the web at the address above

       

      Live Participant Dial-In:  (844) 215-3287

      Live Participant Dial-In (International):  (484) 747-6628

      Conference ID:  34240463

       

Replay:    
If you are unable to participate during the live webcast, it will be archived at www.unitil.com/investors for one year, or
you may listen to the replay via telephone, which will be available for one week.

       

      Replay Dial-In:  (855) 859-2056

      Replay International Dial-In:  (404) 537-3406

      Conference ID:  34240463

       

               
About Unitil Corporation

Unitil Corporation provides energy for life by safely and reliably delivering natural gas and electricity in New England. We are committed to the
communities we serve and to developing people, business practices, and technologies that lead to dependable, more efficient energy. Unitil
Corporation is a public utility holding company with operations in Maine, New Hampshire and Massachusetts. Together, Unitil’s operating utilities serve
approximately 103,300 electric customers and 78,700 natural gas customers. Other subsidiaries include Usource, Unitil’s non-regulated business
segment. For more information about our people, technologies, and community involvement please visit www.unitil.com.

 

For more information please contact:

David Chong – Investor Relations
Phone: 603-773-6499
Email: chong@unitil.com

Alec O’Meara – Media Relations
Phone: 603-773-6404
Email: omeara@unitil.com
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